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12th May 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

Year 4 & 5 Residential Monday 20thJune to Wednesday 22nd June (Lydford, Bridestowe, 

Highampton) 

We are excited to confirm this year’s residential. The children will travel to Great Potheridge House 

and will participate in the following activities – 

Climbing Wall 

Low ropes 

Orienteering 

Teambuilding 

Canoeing 

Raft building 

Kayaking 

 

The children will have the fantastic opportunity to meet other children from the Moorland Hub 

schools and engage in fun activities.  

A full kit list will be issued shortly. 

As we can cover some of the costs of the residential with our PE grant, there is further £90 to pay. 

We would appreciate a payment of at least £45 to be paid by 25th May 2022, with the final £45 to be 

paid by 13th June. Payments can be made via School Gateway. If your child is eligible for Free School 

Meals or Pupil Premium, please contact your school as we can offer financial support. 

We will hold an information session for parents after half term. We will confirm the date as soon as 

possible. 

 

Adam Hill 
Principal 
Lydford Primary School 
01822 820264 
admin@lydfordprimary.org.uk 
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